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OFFICIAL 

 
Jack Sargeant MS, 

  

Thank you for your letter of 14 February 2022. I can confirm we are working with the Welsh 
Government as set out in the letter from the Deputy Minister for Social Services. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Paula 

  

Paula Sussex| Chief Executive 
Student Loans Company 100 Bothwell Street, Glasgow G2 7JD 
 


